
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Todd Bettison, Interim Chief, Detroit Police Department 

Through: Councilmember Gabriela Santiago-Romero, Chair, Public Health 

and Safety Standing Committee 

From:   Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative 

to 

Date:    2/6/2025 

RE:       Request for Response to Constituent Complaint  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

 
My office recently received a complaint from a resident regarding alleged misconduct by the 
police department. Please review the complaint copied below and provide a formal response to 
the allegations. 
 



 

 



 

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at 
yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov.  
 
 

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Yvonne Ragland  

Position: Junior Policy Analyst 
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